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To all Authorised Dealers 

 
Closure of Foreign Exchange Market for Independence Day Celebration 
 

In consideration of the federal government declaration of Monday 1st 

October, 2007 as public holiday in celebration of the 47th independence 

anniversary, Authorised Dealers are hereby informed that there would be no 

foreign exchange market auction on Monday 1st October, 2007. 

                                                    
B. Musa             
Director 
Trade & Exchange Department 


